Tasha Jordan

From: Walter Osborne Jr. <waltero@vicksburg.org>
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2016 11:04 AM

To: ‘Tasha Jordan'

Subject: FW: Men of Action letter of appreciation!

From: Terrell Davis [mailto:ltdavis325@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 9:59 AM

To: waltero@vicksburg.org

Subject: Men of Action letter of appreciation!

Greetings to you Mr. Walter | TERRELL DAVIS president of the Men of Action organization along with some
of our members would like to appear before the board this upcoming Monday just to make a public statement of
our Appreciation to Mayor George Flaggs and Alderman Michael Mayfield and other city officials on their
support towards our event this past Saturday which they were so supportive of. We also after the board meeting
will be bringing refreshments to City Hall which you all will be welcome to join in. Thanking you in advance
TERRELL DAVIS for any other questions feel free to contact me at (601) 415-8970



